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The Graduate Students in International Political Economy Workhop (GSIPE) team 
is pleased to announce its 4th virtual themed conference on May 10, 2022.

The purpose of the conference is to showcase completed research and work 
in progress on any aspect of the international political economy of the 
environment, broadly defined, by graduate students in economics, political science, 
international law, or a related discipline. We particularly encourage submissions 
by graduate students who are on the job market, intend to go on the job market 
next year, or previously submitted papers to the GSIPE workshop that 
could not be accommodated in the regular workshop schedule.  

To submit a paper to the conference, please submit a title and extended abstract (max. 
600 words) by March 22 via this form: https://forms.gle/ce8DxzdEAacUVQHH8.

Authors whose papers are selected will be asked to serve as discussants for other 
papers at the conference and will be required to submit a full draft of their paper by 
Apil 25. We will endeavor to accommodate presenters’ time zones when scheduling 
presentations. There is no participation fee and more details about the conference 
will be communicated in due course.  

We look forward to receiving your submissions! 

The GSIPE planning team 

Should you have any questions about the conference, please contact us 
(gsipe.planning@gmail.com). GSIPE is committed to promoting the work and voices of 
Black, Indigenous, POC, and women scholars. For more details about GSIPE, see here: 
https://gsipe-workshop.github.io/. 

https://forms.gle/Y1EP7ouC3m5j31fN6
mailto:gsipe.planning@gmail.com
https://gsipe-workshop.github.io/

